STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

April 11, 2018

TC: Parties and Intervenors

FROM: Melanie Bachman, Executive Director‘Q\’»ﬂ/J

RE: DOCKET NO. 482 - Cellco Partnetship d/b/a Verizon Wireless application for a

Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction,
maintenance, and operaton of a telecommunications facility on town-owned
ptoperty behind Lyman Memorial High School located at 917 Exeter Road,
Lebanon, Connecticut. .

Comtments have been received from the Connecticut Department of Public Health, Drinking Water
Section, dated April 10, 2018. A copy of the comments is attached for your review.
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* Ms. Melanie Bachman APR 11 2018
Executive Director :
Connecticut Siting Council Connecticut Siting Gouncil
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

RE: DOCKET NO. 482- Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless application for a Certificate of
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation
of a telecommunications facility on town-owned property behind Lyman Memorial High School
located at 917 Exeter Road, Lebanon, Connecticut.

DPH Project # 2018-0084

Dear Ms. Bachman:

The Drinking Water Section of the Depariment of Public Health has reviewed the application associated
with the above noted Docket for potential impacts to any sources of public drinking water supply. This .
project does not appear to be in a public water supply source water area; therefore, the Drinking Water
Section has no comments at this time.

Sincerely,

) At

Deori Mathiou
Public Health Section Chief
Drinking Water Section

CC: Suzanne Blancaflor, M.S., Chief, Environmental Health Section, Department of Public Health

Phone: (860) 509-7333 e Fax; (860) 509-7359
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